
 

 

Bruneians urged to be conscious of nation's 
'green jewel' 
 
APR. 19: BRUNEIANS should be conscious about their environment as they own one of the 
most pristine rainforests in the region, said the British High Commissioner to Brunei Darussalam 
recently. 
 
His Excellency Rob Fenn mentioned this to The Brunei Times on the sidelines of the Asia-Europe 
Foundation (ASEF) Green Action event that was held at the Inspiring Hall of Universiti Brunei 
Darussalam's Student Centre. 
 
Brunei alongside neighbouring countries Indonesia and Malaysia launched the "Heart of Borneo" 
initiative with technical assistance from the World Wildlife Fund for Nature back in 2007 to 
protect the forested region on Borneo island. Other countries have been viewing this initiative as 
one of the best practices for the environment, said Fenn. 
 
Read the full story at 
http://www.bt.com.bn/news-national/2013/04/19/bruneians-urged-be-conscious-nations-
green-jewel 


